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Portland Partner Discusses Office Relationship Policies
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In a bylined article published in DJC Oregon, Stephen Scott outlines considerations for employers

when deciding whether their policies on office relationships need to be revamped to reflect modern

workplace realities.

To read the article visit DJC Oregon. (This article also appears in New England Biz Law Update and

Virginia Lawyers Weekly.)
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